ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC CORPORATION o 89 EAST AVENUE, ROCHESTER, NY. 14649-0001

September 12, 1688

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

This correspondeince is in reply to Mr. Ralph R. Bellmay's
letter to us dated August 16, 1988 referring to our security plan
revision submitted to you under our letter dated February 12, 1988,

In accordance with Mr. Eellmay's regquest, we have revised
appropriate sections of Chapter I of our security plan to be
consistent with our revised organization chart (Appendix 1).

Enclosed please find revised pages 1:1. 1:1A and a revised
Appendix #1. These changes are beiny submitted in accordance
with 10 CFR 50.54(p) since they are administrative in nature and
do not degrade or diminish security at Ginna Station.

The enclosures to this letter contain Safeguards Information
and should be withheld from public disclosure and protected in
accordance with Code of Federal Regulations 10 CFR 73.21,

Very truly yours,

et Wiy

General Manager
Nuclear Production

xc: Regional Administrator, Region I
(Controlled copies 7 & 16)
USNRC
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

ZLESI



